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Comments: Just stop logging old growth in NE Oregon, now.  Great example is the Umatilla High Buck

Vegetation Management Project, whatever the hell that means.  This was a beautiful area which we have

enjoyed for years.  There was no management needed.  This old growth area was cool and moist, in contrast to

the areas on either side which were hot and dry after pervious FS logging practices.  This is the same stupid

mistake repeated over and over.  Log areas you've already done, but LEAVE the areas that have not been

trampled.  Many of these trees marked were large and mature and fire resistant.  Leave them, don't keep making

the same stupid mistakes over and over.  Leave the big trees and the areas around them unspoiled.


